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August 04, 2023 
         
Mr. Jeff Jones 
NC DHHS/ Division of Public Health 
Environmental Health Section 
5605 Six Forks Rd., NC 27609       
(919) 707-5854 
 
Reference: Food Lion Store #1622 
  1363 N. Raleigh Street 
  Angier, NC 27501 
   Architect’s Comm. No. 22309.00 
 
Subject:   Plan Review for Food Lion Store 1622 Angier, NC 
 
Mr. Jones: 
  
I am submitting this 1622 Angier, NC for review via email - ncplanreview@dhhs.nc.gov. This is an existing operating 
Food Lion store. There will be alterations to the existing D/B. There will be new equipment installed in the 
departments as shown on sheets A1.01 and A4.01. There are equipment schedules provided on the drawings and a 
summary of equipment with the application. Existing wall finishes will be new and floor finishes will remain in the Deli/ 
Bakery and be cleaned and patched as required to match existing with new work. 
 
The Meat grinder in the meat prep area will be relocated into the meat cooler and a light will be added at the 
relocated equipment. As a procedural standard Food Lion will be leaving the meat cooler door open during operation 
of the meat grinder. 
 
Please process the drawings for review and let me know when the drawings are approved. 
 
I will contact your office and pay the plan review fee via credit card for the amount of $250.00.  
   
 
 
 
Please let us know if you require any additional information.  Thank you for your consideration. 
Sincerely, 
 
YATES-CHREITZBERG-HUGHES ARCHITECTS 
 
 
 
Eric Bollenbecker, Associate Principal 
ericb@ycharch.com 


